
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 10:07 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Steven PAULS

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Private cottage owner

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello,

I would like to participate in a hearing , either verbally or by letter, to appeal the re-designation of our property as 
 from the seasonal rate class to low density usage.  We have several reasons to

support our claim that this shift is untimely, unfair and could spell real trouble for us as occupants and owners of this
property.

Thank you,
Steven Pauls




